
VILLAGE OF SPENCER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Spencer 

will meet at the Spencer Municipal Building at 105 S Park Street on November 11, 

2024 at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of reviewing a resolution authorizing the 

discontinuation of a public way, that being a portion of E Wendell Street and E 

Louisa Street, pursuant to Section 66.1003, Wis. Stats. The purpose of the hearing 

is to allow for public comment about the discontinuation. Anyone interested in 

attending the hearing may come to the Spencer Municipal Building on November 

11, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

         Chris Helgestad 

        Village Clerk 

Dated September 11, 2024 

Publish:  September 18, 25, and October 6, 2024 


